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Hello Woden Valley Gymnastics Members,
It’s been a busy and productive first few weeks of Term 1!

Thank you to everyone who entered our selfie frame competition, it was fantastic to see a broad range of programs and ages
represented. Please see the fantastic entries on page 2 and congratulations to our winners!

We would like to welcome our new ACRO Program Coordinator, Craig to the role, as well as our new exchange coach from Ollerup,
Denmark, Lucas. Be sure to make them feel welcome!

Welcome To Our New ACRO
Program Coordinator, Craig!

Welcome to our new ACRO Program Coordinator, Craig!

Craigicompetingini2012;

Craig has been our ACRO Head Coach since 2020, and brings with him a wealth of
experience as an athlete, judge and coach.Originally from Glasgow, Scotland, Craig
has won many Scottish and British Championships gold medals, and competed
internationally over his 10 year ACRO career.

Before moving to Australia in 2018, Craig was an ACRO coach at Glasgow
Gymnastics Club, and completed a Physiology and Sports Science degree in 2016,
and a Masters in Sport and Exercise Science & Medicine in 2017.

We still have a few spaces left for our Babysitting Night! BOOI( a Pa I'ty
Book via QR code, or link sent via email. o I
with us!

Birthday Parties are held on
Sundays in 2-hour blocks.

Please aim to book 2-3 months in
advance as we have high demand for
parties.

Please see the Birthday Party
section of our website for more
information, to find the link to see
our upcoming availability and book
in.

Saturday 22nd of February
6.00 pm - 10.00 pm

Welcome Lucas!

- o | ! Lucas is our new exchange coach from Ollerup,
Childrenmustbea : 3 24y Denmark.
minimum of K i b C g 4 Lucas special interest in gymnastics is tumbling,

and he will be working with our groups over the
coming month.

\ % | Lucas also has a special interest in photography
Includes: m stics IS and will be working in the Club to be capturing
Ir-lclutl!es: Gymna training photos of competitive and non-
(GircuitsiPizzalice] competitive groups.
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Be sure to say hello and make him feel welcome!




SELFIE PHOTO COMPETITION

Thank you to everyone for sending through your entries! Your photos are awesome!
Congratulations to Maeve H. and Izzy P, and their families, for winning the random draw. Your $300 credit is now

loaded onto your accounts.




